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After a long hiatus following Hurricane Katrina, the Tulane School of Science and
Engineering is proud to reintroduce a standalone Bachelor of Science in Computer
Science, alongside a new minor in Artificial Intelligence. While the coordinate major
in Computer Science has provided students with strong interdisciplinary training for
years, the new BS program offers a more focused and rigorous pathway for students
pursuing careers in computing, software engineering, and AI. This marks an exciting
new chapter for computer science education at Tulane.


